
 

 

 

 

 

 

“Remembering the Importance of the D-Day 
Invasion & the Battle of the Bulge  

Over 80 Years Later” 

Presented by Dr. Gary Domanick 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored by the  
Richfield Historical Society 

 

Sunday, April 27, 2025 
2:00 p.m. 

 

Richfield Fellowship Hall 
3903 Broadview Road 

 
Free Program – No Reservations Required   

For more information, please contact Karen at 330-659-4750 
or visit richfieldohiohistoricalsociety.org   

http://www.richfieldohiohistoricalsociety.org/

